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29th January 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Arrangements have been made for Year 1 to visit Portland Basin on 9th February 2018. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.00 a.m. and returning at approximately 3.15 p.m.  The cost of the 
trip will be £11.50 per child.  This includes the cost of the coach and two educational workshops 
during the day.  
 
Please provide a packed lunch and send this in a disposable bag with your child’s name on.  
Drinks should be in cartons and plastic bottles.  NO GLASS or sweets please.   If you wish school 
to provide a packed lunch for your child, please indicate on the slip below. 
 
Please complete and return the consent form below. Payment should be made via Parentpay. 
Please contact the office if you need your login and password. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Miss H Seddon 
Year 1 Class teacher     
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Portland Basin 

 
I give*/do not give* permission for my child …………………………………………………to attend 
Portland Basin  
 

Please tick if your child requires a Lunch provided by the school kitchen   
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………..Parent/Carer. 
* Delete as appropriate 
 


